Gallt, Eric

From: Schroth, Kenneth

Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 8:13 AM
To: Gallt, Eric

Subject: FW: Driveway yellow paint

Eric,

Could you please respond to this?

Thanks

Ken

From: Mesiacos, theodoros

Sent: Saturday, September 17, 2016 10:32 AM

To: Schroth, Kenneth <KSchroth@aurora-il.org>; DeLeon, Rosario <RDeleon@aurora-il.org>
Subject: Driveway yellow paint

Rosario and Ken,

One more question for the day. How can | go about requesting that the driveways on Pearl have a five foot yellow
painted curb? All the homes South of 838 Pearl have yellow paint. The rest to the North do not. Is this a GO matter?
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